SUBMISSION NO. 117

Ross Baker

Dear Sirs,

Please be advised the insurance on my apartment / block has increased to such an amountitisto a
point of unaffordability.

The 2010/11 the cost of insurance is $18185.00/ $673.51
The 2011/12 the cost of insurance is $55000.00 / $2037.00

That is a 300% increase and is unaffordable.

Regards

Ross Baker





